

British Shooting
Bisham Abbey National Sports Centre
Bisham Village
Marlow Road
Bisham
SL7 1RR
01628 488800
www.britishshooting.org.uk

24th May 2021

Raninder Singh
President
National Rifle Association of India

Dear Raninder

Ms Monali Gorhe

Please accept the deepest condolences from everyone at British Shooting for the shocking and sad news of the passing of Monali Gorhe, and the equally sad news of the passing of her father at the same time. This is a dark time for you and we wish you all in India a speedy recovery from the pandemic.

With best wishes

Hamish

Hamish McInnes CEO

Cc: Rajiv Bhatia; NRAI